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13 May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As I am sure you are all aware, the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is fast approaching and we are all really 
looking forward to celebrating together at school before the official date in the May half term. This week’s 
home learning will initiate the start of our activities with a design task that the children are asked to 
complete and return to school next Wednesday 18th May, an email including all details of this home 
learning task has been sent to you from your year group email. 
 
Our in school celebrations are due to start next Tuesday 17th May with an assembly for selected year 
groups led by Hampshire’s Deputy Lord Lieutenant David Frere-Cook Esq DL who will share information 
about Queen Elizabeth II's life and Her Majesty's 70 years of service to the nation.  
 
Following the assembly, all children are invited to take part in a number of different activities including 
a commemorative ceramic painting workshop supported by a local artist. On your child’s allocated 
workshop day, please ensure they bring a labelled carrier bag and some newspaper or bubble wrap in 
to school so they can wrap and carry their plate safely home at the end of the day, please see the 
timetable below for your child’s painting day. If your child is in 5S or 3B, please ensure they arrive to 
school promptly at 8.30 as their workshop will begin at 8.40.  
 

Thursday 19th May Friday 20th May  
5S 3B 
5G 3R 
1P FS 
1C FY 
2A 2V 

6KC 4R 
6GC 4T 

 
On Wednesday 25th May, children are invited to wear our British colours – red, white and blue – or party 
clothes in exchange for any coin which bears the Queen. On this day, we will be having a picnic lunch 
on the field with alternate year groups. As normal, children can opt for a packed lunch or a school dinner 
and all children will receive a royal themed biscuit treat.  
 
Children will also enjoy learning our British National Anthem and a song titled ‘Here’s to the Queen’ 
composed especially for the occasion. These songs will be sung in celebration during our Jubilee picnic. 
 
I hope that this special occasion, shared with their teachers and friends, creates enjoyable, lasting 
memories for your child .   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Salt 
Cultural Capital and SMSC lead 


